

[image: ]

2nd October 2017


Dear Parents/Carers,

I would like to inform you that sadly, Emma Williams our Preschool Manager, will be leaving Winter Gardens Academy Preschool at October Half Term.

Emma has worked at the preschool for 10 years and has developed it from a mere shed to what it is now! We thank her for her hard work, dedication and commitment to the children that have been through the preschool over the years. She will be missed, but we wish her the best of luck for this new exciting adventure in her career. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The school are advertising for a Preschool Manager. In the meantime, Lucy Fynn (EYFS leader) and Jade Vickers (reception teacher) will oversee the running of the preschool and a member of staff from the main school will work in preschool to ensure there is the correct amount of staffing. 

If you have any questions, please direct these to Lucy Fynn or Jade Vickers. 

Many thanks for your continued support.
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Catherine Stalham
Headteacher 
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Tel: 01268 699305
‘Web: www.wintergardensacademy.org
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